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10 October 2019 

Re:  Welcome to Term 4 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 4 Students 

 

We hope that you have enjoyed a lovely, restful break and are looking forward to the term ahead as much as we 

are.   

This term, students will be inquiring and investigating into what makes people healthy and how we can live a 

healthy and active lifestyle within the community. The classes will visit the PCYC at Redcliffe for a day in bike and 

road safety education. They will demonstrate their learning through a variety of ways and the topics will be 

integrated with persuasive writing. Students will continue to build on reading skills with a strong focus on 

comprehension, in particular inference and making connections. During maths students will explore 

measurement, money, time, chance and place value. 

The primary focus of home learning is to ensure your child is reading every night.  

Dates to Note 

 Pupil Free Day : 21 October 

 Sports Gala Days : 1 & 15 November 

 Regional Tennis Competition : 1 November 

 Bike Education : 18, 23 & 25 October  

 Pupil Free Day : 22 November (Semester 2 Reports Proofing and Editing) 

 Carols at Caboolture : 29 November 

 Prep to Year 6 Closing Chapel, Graduation & Awards Service : 3 December 

 Final Day of School : 4 December 

 

General Information 

 Sports Uniform – Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 

 Formal Uniform – Monday and Thursday 

 Chapel Year 3 – 6 : Wednesday at 8:35am 

 Assembly Year 3 – 6 : Monday at 1:35pm 

 Tuckshop: Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

 

Crunch and Sip 

Students are expected to have a water bottle and are encouraged to have some cut fruit or vegetables for 

Crunch and Sip (no dips).  Please remember we are a Peanut and Tree Nut Free Zone and we promote healthy 

lunch boxes. 

 

Important Reminder When Collecting Students Early 

 Please visit the School Office to collect an early departure card before proceeding to the classroom to 

collect your student.  Then as you leave the school with your student, please return the early departure card 

to the School Office. This procedure is to support our duty of care for all students. 

 

We look forward to sharing an enjoyable and rewarding Term 4 with you and your child. 

Kind regards 

Lynda, Becky and the Year 4 Team 

lwitham@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au 

bfarrell@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au 
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